
  Aiken & Associates Phone: (519) 351-8624  

  578 McNaughton Ave. West    E-mail: randy.aiken@sympatico.ca 
  Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6     
 
 
February 27, 2017 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2016-0091 – London Hydro 2017 Rates – Draft Rate Order Comments of LPMA  
  
On behalf of the London Property Management Association, I have reviewed the draft rate order 
filed by London Hydro on February 21, 2017, along with the Addendum that was filed on 
February 23, 2017.   
 
I believe that the draft rate order appropriately reflects the Board decision with respect to the 
fixed charges for the residential rate class. 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call. 
 
Sincerely, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken 
Aiken & Associates 
 


